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 We have been spoiled with a preview of spring 
weather, so before we return to freezing temps come 
for services this Friday as Cantor George and Carole 
Mason will be leading our celebration of Shabbat. 
Please come to welcome new members David, 
Newton and Janet to CBS. Get to know our expanding 
family. The oneg will be in their honor.   
 

 

Also, this weekend the book club “The Tea Leaf 

Readers” will be discussing A Backpack, A Bear and 

Eight Crates of Vodka by Lev Golinkin at 1:00 pm on 

Sunday at the synagogue.  You may join them at any 

time. If you haven’t read this book, then help choose 

the next.  

 
We are always excited when people come to try us 
out. Let us know what other activities you would 
enjoy attending.  Remember we also have choir 
practices in Tuesday’s at 6:00 pm. You can join us at 
any time too.  

 
Choir will lead next week’s 
services.  Please join us! 
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